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As being a health care worker I would like to say working as a caregiver is one of the 

hardest jobs ever to do and matter fact one of the most underpaid jobs ! I think to say 

we know are worth and we care for people and take care of family members by 

capping the wages that are already low would really make it even harder for people 

to do these particular jobs because of loss of income for their own families! We put 

ourselves on the front lines of care even through Covid we are still there caring for 

residents! It would be ashamed to do this to the most hard working clinicians!  


